

To:

First Realty Brokerage team

From: Marin Dimitrov

General Director Air Liquide Ukraine

Dear Mr. Livshyts,

I appreciate the efforts of your company brokerage team both office and residential departments for effective search and finalized transactions regarding office space an apartment for our company.

During the process of cooperation your specialists proved good knowledge of available options, strong negotiation skills, representing our side in front of landlords and high business culture.

With our please, we recommend your services to other international companies

Sincerely,

Muth Marin Dimitrov General Director Air Liquide Ukraine